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21/06/2019  17:50:062019/2689/P OBJ Ricci de Freitas Whilst welcoming the intention to remove the 3 sided kiosk, which has attracted rough sleepers, the claim that 

the proposed kiosk will take up less footway space is spurious, because the orientation of the unit means it will 

continue to obstruct the passage of pedestrians and sight lines to the same degree as the existing unit. The 

existing unit was illegally used to display large adverts designed to catch the eye of motorists and pedestrians 

approaching from the north. This is expressly forbidden within the Bloomsbury Conservation Area, with other 

telecoms providers complying with the regulation. All my recent conversations with other telecoms providers 

have led me to conclude that the provision of old tech telephones on streets is now redundant. There are also 

crime related concerns which have yet to be resolved, stemming from the misuse of other kiosks in East 

London boroughs. The existing kiosk should be removed and not replaced with the proposed unit.

21/06/2019  09:16:192019/2689/P OBJ The Imperial 

London Hotels 

Limited

There is no need for another public call box in this area. There are already 8 of them within 100 yards of this 

location which are all left in a dreadful state and are being used for inappropriate and offensive purposes.
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